
 
 

May 27, 2025 

 

Mr. Tom Scheppers 

AeroMet Engineering, Inc. 

2522 E. McCarty 

Jefferson City, Missouri 65101 

 

Dear Mr. Scheppers: 

 

This letter is written in response to your correspondence of February 5, 2025, in which you provide 

notification that AeroMet Engineering is the sole owner and operator of Virtual Smoke School, LLC. I 

acknowledge the receipt of this information. I also acknowledge that, as the sole owner and operator 

of Virtual Smoke School, LLC, AeroMet Engineering holds the ability to provide Method 9 certification 

training as detailed in ALT-152 – Alternative Method for Method 9 Certification Training 

(https://www.epa.gov/system/files/documents/2023-

09/Keilholz%20Alt%20TM%2008182023_final_signed.pdf).  

 

A copy of this letter will be added to our website along with the approval letter for ALT-152. If you have 

any other questions or would like to discuss this further, please contact Kim Garnett of my staff at 

(919) 541-1158 or garnett.kim@epa.gov.   
      

 Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Steffan M. Johnson, Group Leader 
Measurement Technology Group 
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